
 

Exciting news!  We have received our first letter from Joud, our 6-year old sponsor child 
in Haiti. Through the gift of her letter, we learned a few things about her!  She also 
expressed her gratitude for the birthday money she received, with which her mom 

bought fabric to make her a new dress. She asks that we pray for her to grow in God’s 
presence and that she be successful in life. 

 
This past Sunday our Church School children shared in reading Joud’s letter together and 

wrote back to her. We are sure she will be just as excited to receive our letters to her. 

 
Please continue to keep Joud, her family, and all those who care for her at the 

Compassion Centre, in your prayers.  If you are interested in learning more about 
Compassion Canada or sponsoring a child, please visit www.compassion.ca. 

 

http://www.compassion.ca/

